
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Firstly, a big welcome back to 

Mudgee Public in Term 3. We hope 

everyone had a safe and healthy 

holiday and that everyone is ready to 

go for a great term of learning. 

Introduction 

By way of introduction, my name is 

John Carters, and as mentioned in 

yesterday’s email, I am very excited 

and feel very privileged to be in the 

position of Principal at Mudgee Public 

School. I have just moved to Mudgee 

with my family and have loved 

getting to know the community so 

far. Everyone has been so welcoming. 

I was previously the Principal of 

Rydalmere East Public School in 

Sydney, just near Parramatta, and 

prior to that I was Principal of Peats 

Ridge Public School. I thoroughly 

enjoyed meeting your children today, 

and I really look forward to meeting 

you all as well. Whilst that may be 

difficult with all the restrictions these 

days, I will be making an effort to be 

out and about, so please don’t be shy 

and come and introduce yourself. I 

am really looking forward to working 

with you all.  

Zoom Assembly 

This Friday, we will be holding our PBL 

Zoom Assembly. Unfortunately, new 

guidelines released this term have 

indicated that we still can’t have 

parents onsite for assemblies, so the 

assembly will be able to be viewed via 

Zoom (meeting details below). A full 

list of students receiving awards is 

attached to this newsletter. 

Meeting Details: 

Friday July 24. 10:30 am 

www.zoom.com-us                     
(Click on join a meeting) 

Webinar ID: 615 6815 0531 

Webinar Password: 730593 

We look forward to sharing this 

occasion with you all. 

Like us on our Facebook page ‘Mudgee Public School P&C’ and follow us                                                                          

for all the latest updates, events and excursion arrival times. 
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All visitors to the school MUST sign in the visitors book in the front office. Where students arrive late or need to 

depart early, again this is done through the front office. 

Have you contacted the school with your updated/changed details? It is important that the school is able to    

contact you in case of an emergency. 

If your child has a change of routine please send a note to the classroom teacher.                                             

Emergency calls to the office before 2.00pm please. 

  UNIFORM SHOP - Wednesday 2.30pm-3.30pm (Residence Building via Perry St) 

  BREAKFAST CLUB - Monday - Friday 8.45am-9.10am  

  SCHOOL BANKING - NO School Banking (until further notice) 

DIARY DATES 

Friday 24 July 

PBL Assembly via Zoom 
 

Tuesday 28 July 

School Photos 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Principal Awards 

Lexi Redding, Terryn Casley, 
Chloe Logronio,                          

Holly-Anna Hogden,                    
Lachie Williams, Fletcher Bekens, 

Jesse Box, Jake Wolfson,           
Piper Etherington, Alister Chase, 

Maggie Blackman  
 

Deputy Principal Awards 

Rocco Berry, Georgia Chase,        
Jasmine Miles,                                

Kyrese Szymkarczuk  

http://www.zoom.com-us
mailto:mudgee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


Jolly Gym and Kindergarten 
Information Evening 

At this stage, the latest advice from 

the Department is that Kindergarten 

transition programs should be on 

hold. Therefore, unfortunately, Jolly 

Gym will likely have a delayed start. As 

soon as the restrictions are lifted, we 

will aim to recommence our 

Kindergarten transition programs, 

including Jolly Gym. We can’t wait to 

meet our new little students, so please 

bare with us while we work through 

the new guidelines which are set to be 

reviewed throughout the term. 

The Kindergarten information session 

set for next Wednesday evening will 

also not be going ahead. We will pre-

record this presentation next week 

and make it available to all parents via 

email by the end of next week. We 

understand parents may have 

questions. If you have any can you 

please email them to the school  

(mudgee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au) 

by Monday morning and we will 

include the answers in our 

presentation. As with Jolly Gym and 

other events, we really wish we were 

meeting in person, but at this stage it 

is just not possible.   
 

P&C Meeting 

Similarly, the P&C meeting scheduled 

for next Monday evening will also be 

via a digital platform, which is a bit of 

a shame as I would have loved to 

meet people in person. Invitation to 

join via ZOOM: 

When: Jul 27, 2020 06:00 PM  

Register in advance for this meeting: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/

r e g i s t e r / t Z U q d -

2qqT0qE9GFsv2xy_Bz9CH43Ykd3AGu 

After registering, you will receive a 

confirmation email containing 

information about joining the 

meeting. 

We welcome all parents to this event, 

so please feel free to attend in a 

digital sense.  
 

School Photos 

School photos are still going ahead 

next Tuesday. Students are reminded 

to wear their winter uniform. We look 

forward to seeing all the smiling faces.  

Please find attached to the newsletter 

information from the P&C regarding 

exclusive offers and pricing. 

Afternoon Pick-ups and the Bus 
Zone 

I have spoken to the police this 

morning about the use of the bus 

zone for pick ups in the afternoon. As 

mentioned yesterday, pick-ups in the 

afternoon will remain the same as last 

term, with students who don’t catch 

the bus will be leaving at 3:00pm. Bus 

students will be dismissed at 3:15pm. 

Parents are permitted to use the bus 

stop  between 3:00pm and 3:15pm to 

pick up students. However, parents are 

not allowed to park in this area for 

prolonged periods of time. The area 

should be used for quick pick ups. We 

ask that if your child is not there that 

you please move on and come back 

when they are ready for collection. 

Staff will be there to assist. If you 

arrive after 3:15, you will need to park 

elsewhere, as this area will then be 

designated for the buses. The police 

will be enforcing as a bus zone once 

b u s e s  s t a r t  a r r i v i n g .  

We hope that this is helpful for 

families. Please support our 

endeavours to make this easy by 

following these guidelines. This in turn 

will help keep all our students safe. 
 

Highlight of the Day – 100 Days 
of Kindergarten 

Whilst it was wonderful meeting so 

many students today, the highlight for 

me was seeing Kindergarten (and their 

teachers!) dressed to celebrate 100 

days of Kindergarten. They all looked 

fabulous dressed like students and 

teachers from 100 years ago. See 

some photos below.  

Once again, thanks for the welcome. If 

I haven’t met you and we cross paths, 

please say hi. I really do look forward 

to meeting you, hearing your stories 

and supporting you and your children. 

Have a great week! 

Mr John Carters 

Principal  

LIBRARY NEWS 
Welcome back!  

Book Club - Issue 5 brochures are 

being sent home this week. All online 

and cash orders must be completed 

by Monday August 10th. Cash orders 

can be sent to me in the Library. No 

late orders can be accepted, sorry.  

PRC - I hope everyone enjoyed some 

quiet reading time in the holidays, and 

had the chance to complete their PRC. 

The challenge is finishing on August 

28th. You still have time to read the 

required books, and enter them 

online, or hand your list to me in the 

Library. So far 27 students have 

finished their challenge, and I am 

hoping for a lot more to finish in the 

coming weeks.  

Overdues - Please return all overdue 

books that you may have at home.   

Happy Reading! 

Mrs Siobhan Vitnell 

Teacher Librarian 

 

100  
Days of  

Kindergarten 
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2020 School Photos 

Dear Families,  

Our school photos are scheduled for Term 3 on Tuesday 28 July. In term 2 you should have received an MSP Photog-

raphy school photo order form and envelope which details your child’s unique shoot key.  

Some good news. The P&C has negotiated some exclusive offers for our school photos this year.                             

Some are detailed on the order form, but not all. The exclusive offers include:  

• A reduction in the group only price from $32 to $29  

• A reduction in the 2 x 5x7 portrait only price from $15 to $10  

• A 10x8 portrait only for $10  

• A reduction in the high-resolution download 

portrait only from $20 to $11 (available as an add

-on product online, or as a standalone product if 

ordered using the paper order form sent home 

with your child in term 2)  

• Free family packages to any family that          

purchases a Value, Classic or Premium pack for 

each of their children.  

Please see the attached flyer for more details.  

These exclusive offers, as well as all products   

offered, are now available at the online ordering 

site at www.msp.com.au using your child’s shoot 

key. They may also be ordered using the paper 

order form and envelope sent home with your 

child in Term 2 with a note to MSP Photography 

detailing your order.  

For those well organised families who have      

already placed your photo orders and would like 

to change your order or avail of this exclusive 

pricing, please contact MSP Photography at      

centralwestnsw@msp.com.au or on 02 6360 2008.  

There is no need to contact your class teacher or 

the School’s administration as MSP Photography 

will assist you to finalise your order and resolve 

any questions you may have.  

 

Mudgee Public School P&C.  
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Enrolment forms are available from the school office.  

Bookings are essential!  

Pick up your forms now and don’t miss out on your 
preferred spot. 

MUDGEE 0408 352 449 

Starts      

Monday         

6th July 

TO REGISTER GO TO THE  
 

aussiehoops.basketball web site. 
 

Parents are encouraged to keep up to date about infor-
mation regarding the Mudgee Aussie Hoops program by 

viewing Mudgee Basketball Face Book Page.   

https://www.facebook.com/MudgeeBasketballAssociation/  
 

Aussie Hoops Basketball program  

Players 5 - 11 years old  

St Matthews School Stadium, Mudgee  

Term 3, starting on  27 July, 2020 

Mudgee Public School would like to thank 

the following businesses who kindly support 

our Breakfast Club. A big thank you also to 

our wonderful staff & volunteers!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MDNA NET SET GO SKILLS 

2020 PROGRAM 

Start Date: Saturday 25th July 2020 

What is Net Set Go: It is a 10 week program, 

learning skills from game based play.  

Time: 10.30am – 11.15am 

Ages: 5 – 7 years 

Cost: $85  

Registrations: Closing 24th July at 4pm and 

you must be registered to participate. 

NET SET GO 2020 LINKS FOR REGISTRATIONS  
 

https://netball.resultsvault.com/common/pages/reg/

welcome.aspx?type=6&id=86317&entityid=39208  

https://www.facebook.com/MudgeeBasketballAssociation/
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fnetball.resultsvault.com%2Fcommon%2Fpages%2Freg%2Fwelcome.aspx%3Ftype%3D6%26id%3D86317%26entityid%3D39208%26fbclid%3DIwAR0U41Gw5o1ZJok_95Lgf0RP6iOXETUdFseP7mtlY767JbW2lrfw_Sl_S9M&h=AT3iuguJOs6N55cTTplaVTQhFLq7P7BTx
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fnetball.resultsvault.com%2Fcommon%2Fpages%2Freg%2Fwelcome.aspx%3Ftype%3D6%26id%3D86317%26entityid%3D39208%26fbclid%3DIwAR0U41Gw5o1ZJok_95Lgf0RP6iOXETUdFseP7mtlY767JbW2lrfw_Sl_S9M&h=AT3iuguJOs6N55cTTplaVTQhFLq7P7BTx


 

 

 

M U D G E E   P U B L IC    
S C H O O L 

 
 

PBL Assembly 
 

24 July 2020 
 

       
 

Program 
 

1.  Official Welcome 
 

2.  Welcome to Country 
 

3. School Creed & School Song 
 

4. Address to Assembly 
 

5.       Infants Awards:  Bronze awards 
 Silver and Gold awards 
 

6.       Primary Awards: Bronze awards 
Silver awards 
Gold awards 

 
7.  Badges presented to Term 3 SRC representatives 

 
8.  Principal Book awards 

 
9.  MPS Pennant awards 

 
10. National Anthem 
 



 

 

Infants Awards 
 
Bronze Awards 
 

1C Nevaeh Harrop 2C Quade Singer 2H Classje Curtis 
1C Aiden Leonard 2H Tori Lonsdale 2W Isabella Turnbull 
1R Chase Buckman 2H Jimmy Norris 2W Violet Healy 
1R Tahana Meah-Reynolds 2H Andy Saavedra 2W Jai Byrne 
1R Rocco Berry 2H Charlie Pye 2W Toby Pryor 
1T Annabella Orsini 2H Grace Bungate 2W Aleeya Reid 
1T Cody Pollard 2H Holly Foster 2W Violet Smith 

 
Silver Awards 

 

1C Livy-Pearl Gill Bronze, Silver 2H Rylan Cullen Bronze, Silver 
2C Alannah Watson Bronze, Silver 2H Ambrose Willetts Bronze, Silver 
2C Bram Anderson Silver 2H Tyler Kapeen 2 Bronze, Silver 
2H Kaitlyn Dale Bronze, Silver 2S Abigail Cooper Bronze, Silver 
2H Levi Fenney Bronze, Silver 2W Jamie Boyton Bronze, Silver 
2H Ezekiel Langton Bronze, Silver LA Ryan Platt Bronze, Silver 

 
Gold Award 

 

2W Keira Hinton Bronze, Silver, Gold 2W Tom Murray Bronze, Silver, Gold 
 

Primary Awards 
 
Bronze Awards 
 

3B Henry Thomson 3W Jake Dunn 5/6J Ruby-Rose Foster 
3B Charlie French 4D William Marshall 5/6J Marlee Menke 
3B Coby Behrens 4D Baylee Thornell 5/6J Lexi Redding 
3B Ella Lapsley Harris 4E Jake Wolfson 5/6K Sophie Nicholls 
3L Lucy Stanford 4E Summer Singer 5/6K Abbey Wright 
3L Oindrila Ghosh 4E Alister Chase 5/6L Blake Marshall 
3L Alannah Cumberland 4E Riley Turnbull 5/6M Roger Buchanan 
3T Harper Stevens 4E Oscar Pryor 5/6M Eva Illy 
3W Isaac Illy 4J Archie Saavedra 5/6M Jaxxon Wake 
3W Freddy Stevens   SM John Drewe 
 

Silver Awards 
 

3B Henry Pickard Bronze, Silver 4J Jasper Doyle Bronze, Silver 
3L Jayson Vasilis Bronze, Silver 4J Grace Milson-Hamer 2 Bronze, Silver 
3L Lathan Scoular Oakenfull Bronze, Silver 5/6B Eli Turner Bronze, Silver 
3T Tom Nicholls Bronze, Silver 5/6K Noah Caligari Bronze, Silver 
3W Poppy Waugh Bronze, Silver 5/6K Toby Begg 2 Bronze, Silver 
4D Evie Vitnell Silver 5/6K Chloe Sunderland 2 Bronze, Silver 
4D Ayla Vitnell Bronze, Silver 5/6L Lauren Norris Bronze, Silver 
4E Jessica Hargraves Bronze, Silver 5/6M Isaac Newton Bronze, Silver 
4J Lily Rutkowski Bronze, Silver    



 

 

Gold Awards 
 

3L Nusrat Tuli Silver, Gold 
3L Blake Edmunds Silver, Gold 
3L Jaelei Fahey-Leigh Bronze, Silver, Gold 
3T Angus Scales Bronze, Silver, Gold 
3W Levi Miles Bronze, Silver, Gold 
3W Ziggy Gordon Bronze, Silver, Gold 
4D Nicholas Jones Bronze, Silver, Gold 
4D Deegan Reid Bronze, Silver, Gold 
5/6B Max Wolfson Gold 
5/6B Siri Redding Bronze, Silver, Gold 
5/6C Lilly Philpott Bronze, Silver, Gold  
5/6J Liam Doyle Bronze, Silver, Gold 
5/6J Lachlan Wright 2 Bronze, Silver, Gold 
5/6K Mitchel Jones Bronze, Silver, Gold 
5/6M Rodney Stanford Bronze, Gold 
SM Ella Kirkland Bronze, Silver, Gold 

 
Principal’s Book Award 

 

4E Jake Wolfson Principal's Book Award 
4E Alister Chase Principal's Book Award 
5/6L Aleira McKay Principal's Book Award 
 

MPS Pennant 
 

3L Ebony Crowe Bronze, Pennant 
3T Lucas Bryant 2 Bronze, Silver, Gold, Pennant 
3W Myah Stott Pennant 
3W Owen Cameron Bronze, Silver, Pennant 
3W Mollie Wallace Gold, Pennant 
4D Ania Cole Pennant 

5/6L Aleira McKay Bronze, Silver, Gold, Pennant 
 
SRC Representatives Term 3 
 

3B Henry Pickard 5/6B Lachlan Williams 
3L Wailen Barrass 5/6C Hamish Manners 
3T Emily Carter 5/6J Jazmine Philpott 
3W Sophie Brentnall 5/6K Max Roberts 
4E Alister Chase 5/6L Randal Wilks 
4D Aiden King 5/6M Eva Illy 
4J Grace Milson-Hamer SM Hunter Cullen 
  ATSI Catherine Mottershead 

 

 

 
 


